
Homebrewers Of Peoria – December 9, 2020 Business Meeting

Meetings continue to be held online.

Old Business
• Club Beer Exchange scheduled 12/16 18:00 in the parking lot of Peoria Friar Tuck.
• Finances update: $1451.61 in club coffer
• Dues due in February. $20 for single member, $25 for couple. Payments accepted at club 

beer exchange. Additional options to be discussed at January meeting.
• Bylaw amendment regarding officer election suspension and special elections. Vote to be 

collected through email/poll in advance of January meeting.
• In the absence of club Secretary Rebecca Pemberton, Clayton McNeil presumptively 

nominated to secretary by special appointment. 

Holiday Beer Roundtable in lieu of education
• John – Insanely Bad Elf
• Taylor – Boulevard Nutcracker
• Noelle – Sierra Nevada Celebration
• Will – Sierra Nevada Celebration
• Jane – Sierra Nevada Celebration
• Clayton – Chevalier Bertrand du Guesclin
• Priscilla & Gary – Breckenridge Christmas, Bent River Jingle Java

New Business
• Taylor proposed a brewing challenge using bananas. Preliminary project for March.
• Will Baar will "do something" for beer education in January. Email with details to follow.
• Jane encourages members to consider possible beer education topics for February and 

March in advance.
• Club Social for 12/23: Suspended due to pandemic conditions.


